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To whom it may concern: 

I would like to officially oppose the proposed changes in the Parity Act. 

As a Chief Financial Officer in the hospitality industry, our business is conducted in 
several states. Parity in alternative mortgage transactions greatly simplifies my job and 
the work of my stafX It also lessens the chance of errors in bookkeeping. 

I fear changes in the Parity Act would also open the door to higher fees for late payments 
and early retirement of loans. While the law currently benefits individuals, repeal of the 
law may negatively impact businesses such as mine. 

Please post my opposition in the National Register. 

Russell D. Sherrick 


